
Ramblings, part 3:

Well, 10th June, less than a month go to,  please do not forget  to write 
or e mail in, with your views, but not before acquainting yourselves with 
the facts. Some local people in Peaslake are refusing to even discuss 
what the real complaints about being part of Shere is,  just stating- “It’s 
all on the website”.  ( I know this is happening first-hand, being a 
Peaslaker myself).
Not exactly a compelling case, is it?  They could try, for a start, reading 
the content of this site.
I think we are now 3 weeks into the consultation period, less than a 
month go to, so there is a need to take the case  for ‘remain’  to the 
wider parish. I have no idea how to do this, apart from what I am doing 
now.  Does anyone have any ideas?   Is this happening? 
My only  method was to create and spread this site, because  holding 
the ‘contrary view ‘ as some see it, was difficult to  do anywhere else. 
The “community council” site  would not accept or tolerate any   view 
apart from their own  published view. There’s  democracy for you, and a 
sign of how things might turn out. 
So, please forward the link to anyone  in the parish you know, and ask 
them to forward as well.
When I started out on this,  10 days ago, I had a mere 24 e-mail 
addresses to mail to, beginning  the spread of the info on the website.  
That list has grown now to around 150. That has to be a really good 
sign, but let’s not be complacent: 
Write in, or e mail before the due date, and  time. 


